FREWEN COLLEGE
PTFA

Dear Parents, Carers, Staff, Students and Friends,

We are pleased to announce that Frewen College PTFA have teamed up with
a new charity called schoolangel.org.uk which will help our school to raise
money.

We can then spend the money on helping our students get the most out of
school. School Angel works with lots of big brands in the UK* which have
agreed to donate a portion of the profit, they normally make on your shopping
if you use the School Angel website to visit their shop. Please see attached
retailers list — you'll be surprised at the wide range available for all your
shopping needs.

You are guaranteed to only pay exactly the same price, for whatever you
buy, but our school will also receive a donation.

School Angel is really simple to use and our school has its own charity page
already set up which you can visit here:
http://www.schoolangel.org.uk/frewen-college.html

Once on the page all you need to do is click on the logo for whatever shop
you would like to visit. School Angel does not need you to ever create an
account or login, there are no passwords to remember and they will never
trouble you with any junk mail.

We are excited that School Angel can help our school raise lots of money
which we want to use for improving our outdoor spaces and school council
priorities. So please remember to use the School Angel site every time you
shop online and please ask your friends and relatives to support us too!

* N.B if using abroad please ensure you buy on UK sites only as non-UK retail sites won't work.

Thank you.
/
Nick Goodman Thea Johnson
Principal Cheerful Chair, PTFA
Support Your School
FREWEN COLLEGE schooiangel
PTFA

TOGETHER WE IMPROVE AND GROW



